A New Years Message from Mayor Tom Giordano

My Dear Neighbors & Friends:

As we say goodbye to 2023 and usher in 2024, | want to wish you and your family a safe,
prosperous & healthy New Year.

We have much to be thankful for as we close out 2023. If nothing else, it made us reflect on the
blessings that we have. These blessings include our families, our health, our community, and
the value of friendships.

Every New Year is a perfect time to be thankful and reflect on the blessings of the past year, as
well as to appreciate and celebrate all our accomplishments. It is also a time of renewal, a time

to start anew, with new beginnings, fresh goals, and dreams for the year ahead.

Do not dwell on what went wrong last year, rather focus on what to do next. Spend your
energies on moving forward towards finding the answer.

May the New Year be filled with success, happiness, and prosperity. May 2024 bring warmth of
love and a light to guide your path towards a positive destination.

From myself, my family, your Council Members and their families, Happy New Year, be well, be
safe, and may all your wishes and dreams for the New Year come true.

Happy New Year!

Mayor Tom Giordano

“A New Year is like a blank book. It has 12 chapters and 365 pages, and you are the author.
My wish for you is that this year you write the most beautiful story possible for yourself”.



